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Department of Energy 

Washington, DC 20585 
February 29, 2000 

Mr. Andrew Persinko 
Mail Stop: T-8A33 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Subject: Review of Standard Review Plan (SRP) NUREG 1718

Dear Mr. Persinko: 

The Office of Fissile Materials in the Department of Energy requests a two week 
extension to March 27 to complete its review of the SRP NUREG-1718 for the MOX 
Fuel Fabrication Facility. Since the document is longer than expected, the extra time is 
needed to ensure a thorough and coordinated DOE review.  

Thank you in advance for your cooperation in this matter. If you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact me at 202-586-5960.  

Sincerely, 

James V. Johnson 
Technical Manager 
MOX Fuel Fabrication Services

cc: Ed Brabazon, DCS 
Peter Hastings, DCS 
Patrick Rhoads, DOE
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